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The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairman Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

I am requesting funding for The South Cobb Drive / SR 280 Improvement Project in Fiscal Year
2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Smyrna, located at 2800 King
Street, Smyma, GA 30080. The funding would be used to convert South Cobb Drive into a
multimodal corridor that will enhance safety for pedestrians, bicyclists and transit riders while
preserving the needed vehicular capacity of this vital corridor.

This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds as this vital economic corridor plays an
integral role in providing connectivity within the northwestern Atlanta metropolitan region.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23
USC 133.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.
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Lucy McBath
Member of Congress
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